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Beachwood Breeze

     



P.O. Box 17385
Jacksonville, FL  32245
Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
                            June 2012 
 
Presentation for Seniors
  A representative from WellCare may be available to share information at the meeting on 6/19.  WellCare has

 a variety of plans with rides to the doctor, no cost health care supplies, prescription drug coverage, etc.  Once 
  the presentation is confirmed, the Neighborhoodlink web site can up posted accordingly.
Summer Camp Enrollment Full
  River Region’s CAMP UNITY is scheduled for June 18-July 20, 2012 for ages 4 (Pre-k) through 15.  The camp hours are 
  Monday – Friday from 8:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m.  





Lawn Debris For Pickup

  According to the City of Jacksonville Solid Waste website, grass clippings and leaves should in 20 to 32 gallon cans or in 

  sealed plastic bags holding no more than 40 pounds.  Cut any limbs in sections five feet or shorter, six inches or 
  less in diameter and stack in piles parallel to the curb.  




              News About Beachwood
  If you have recently moved into the subdivision, welcome to Beachwood.  To learn more there is a link for information on 
  Beachwood at www.neighborhoodlink.com (Free HOA websites); 1) Find Neighborhoods & Organization- type in Beachwood 
  Civic Association then click Search.   We are also on Facebook under Beachwood Neighborhood.  Anyone living in 

  the subdivision is welcome to attend the next civic association meeting to share  ideas on making improvements to 

  Beachwood.   We can all work towards making our neighborhood a better place to live. 
                                                               Beachwood Civic Assoc. Dues
      To date there have been 30 memberships received towards the goal of 120.  The residents living on Cape Horn lead the

      membership drive with 10 so far!   Did you know there are 328 homes in this subdivision?  It would be fantastic to reach a
      goal of 120 memberships to cover annual expenses.  The yearly dues are $25.00 payable to the “Beachwood Civic 
      Association”.  All the funds collected during the yearly membership drive go towards paying for: JEA bills, light bulbs for flood 
      lights, Peninsular Pest Control spraying to keep weeds out of the two medians, mulch for the medians, trimming the palm

      trees and copy costs of printing the newsletter, etc.  Simply fill out the portion below, attach the payment  and mail to the 
      address shown above. or bring the form to the BCA meeting.  
     If you have paid the dues, you will be receiving a membership card for your records.  The card will be attached to the 

     monthly newsletter.  
 


      Next Civic Meeting – Tuesday, June 19th at 7:30 pm 

          at Community Center, 11758 Marina Drive (next to basketball courts)

    =
=
=
=
=
=
=
=
=
=
=
=
=
=

    Resident: ______________________________________________________________________   

    Address _____________________________________________________________________________  

                  _____________________________________________________________________________ 

    Amount  $ ___________________ 
    Suggestions:  _________________________________________________________________________

                           _________________________________________________________________________






Thank You in advance for making a difference!
